
From: Gail Ezra
To: LocalPlan
Subject: draft planning to destroy the green belt
Date: 10 July 2021 18:14:51

I write to strongly object to Enfield councils plans to carve up portions of the green belt to build
ugly roads and industrial units
 
I thought we were supposed to be saving the planet, encouraging wildlife and not paving over
what precious little remains of our green spaces
 
There are plenty of brown sites that could be used and repurposed
 
Regards
 
Gail Ezra
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